
 

 
 

 
September 9, 2019        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
 

SAMUEL A. LORING ACHIEVES MEMBERSHIP 
IN RAYMOND JAMES & ASSOCIATES 2019 LEADERS CLUB II 

 
O’Fallon, IL − Samuel A. Loring, Vice President, Wealth Management, located at 475 Regency 
Park Dr. Suite 350, was recently named a member of the 2019 Leaders Club II.*  This marks 
the 3rd consecutive year that Loring has qualified for this important recognition. 

Loring, who joined Raymond James in 2012 through the Morgan Keegan acquisition, has more 
than 11 years of experience in the financial services industry.  
 
When asked about being recognized for a third straight year, Sam said, “Our team continues to 
strive for excellence in many avenues.  Client first service, community involvement and capital 
stewardship to name a few.  I am honored to be a member of this group because it a reflection 
of the service our team provides day-in and day-out.  We are here to help our clients each step 
of the way in pursuit of their financial goals.” 
 
About Raymond James & Associates 
 
Please contact Media Relations for the most updated news release ending at 
media.relations@raymondjames.com, or consult the most recent news release posted on the Press 
Center page on the Raymond James public website. 

 

*Membership is based mainly on assets under management, education, credentials and fiscal year 
production. Requalification is required annually. The ranking may not be representative of any one 
client’s experience, is not an endorsement, and is not indicative of advisor’s future performance. No 
fee is paid in exchange for this award/rating. 

Raymond James & Associates, Inc., member New York Stock Exchange/SIPC 

For more information, contact Lynn Wipperman 618-632-2307 

Please visit the Raymond James Press Center at raymondjames.com/media. 
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